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Update on Rhodes Memorial fire  

All University of Cape Town (UCT) students are being evacuated from campus by 

emergency services support staff. They are being taken to pre-determined locations.   

UCT will continue to work with and support South African National Parks (SanParks) and 

the City of Cape Town (CoCT) to extinguish the fire.  

We thank all emergency services support staff who have worked with the university, CoCT 

and SanParks thus far.   

As soon as more information becomes available, we will share it.  
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